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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Letter-PGP-Request for Assistance-CBDC Property

1 message

Office of the Mayor <mayor@sanvicentepalawan.gov.ph> Tue, Oct 4, 2022 at 12:02 PM
To: "osec@denr.gov.ph" <osec@denr.gov.ph>, ohea@denr.gov.ph
Cc: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "penropalawan@denr.gov.ph" <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>,
"lmb@denr.gov.ph" <lmb@denr.gov.ph>

28 September 2022

SECRETARY MARIA ANTONIA YULO-LOYZAGA
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
DENR Building, Visayas Avenue, Quezon City

Attention:

REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
DENR MIMAROPA
3rd Floor, DENR by the Bay Building
1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

PENRO FELIZARDO B. CAYATOC
DENR- Palawan
Brgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City

DIRECTOR EMELYNE V. TALABIS, CESO IV
Land Management Bureau
880 F.R. Estuar Building, Quezon Avenue
Brgy. Paligsahan, Quezon City

Dear Secretary Loyzaga:

May I respectfully furnish your office scanned copy of the letter of Mayor Amy Roa Alvarez requesting the assistance and
intervention of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR) to abate the indiscriminate and surreptitious
titling of Municipal-owned , possessed and occupied agricultural lands in Brgy. Kemdeng, San Vicente, Palawan. The attached
letter also expresses the LGU's formal opposition to any pending application for titling of any portion of the subject land legally
belonging to the local government. 


Kindly see attached file for your information, guidance and appropriate action, and acknowledge the receipt of this email. 

Thank you and best regards. 

By the authority of the Mayor:

CEDRIC JAMES B. PULGA
Technical Writer, Researcher
Office of the Mayor
2F MLGU Center Building,
Brgy. Poblacion, San Vicente, Palawan 5309
+63 916 572 4287 | (048) 433-6160

Disclaimer:


The
information contained in this communication is intended solely for the
use of the individual or entity to
whom it is addressed and other
parties authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally
privileged communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution or taking
any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly
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prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication
in error, please notify us immediately
by responding to this e-mail and
then immediately delete it from your system. Opinions contained in this
e-mail
or any of its attachments do not necessarily reflect the opinions
of the Agency.
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